From:

Regier, Mark <mregier@saskatoonex.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 23, 2018 4:27 PM

To:

City Council

Subject:

June 11th Transportation Committee Meeting



I am requesting to speak at this meeting regarding the Glasgow Street Traffic Review. Thank you,

Mark Regier

Mark Regier, CPA, CMA, CFE, C. Dir. Chief Executive Officer Prairieland Park Saskatoon, SK (306) 931-7149

www.saskatoonex.com | www.facebook.com/prairielandpark | www.twitter.com/prairielandpark

PRIVACY POLICY: We respect your right to privacy. All publications are subject to the SPPC online privacy policy. http://saskatoonex.com/about-us/privacy-policy/

The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to copyright or other intellectual property protection. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to use or disclose this information, and we request that you notify us by reply mail or telephone and delete the original message from your mail system.

ADMINISTRATIVE INFORMATION: All emails are published by Saskatoon Prairieland Park Corporation, 503 Ruth Street West, Saskatoon, SK S7K 4E4